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The Commission’s Policy Review Consultation Paper has been published on this Web 
site. From this point on, the process will be as follows: 

1. The Commission has prepared a number of Policy Review background papers. These 
papers are being published on this Web site as the translations are completed. 

2. After all the background papers have been published on this Web site, the 
Commission will call for written submissions on issues relating to the Policy Review, 
including those issues identified in the Consultation Paper. This will likely be in 
November. Please check this Web site for regular updates. 

Please note that you do not have to wait for all of the background papers to be 
published. The Commission welcomes written submissions on any issues raised in the 
Consultation Paper, or relevant to the Commission’s Policy Review mandate, at any 
time. 

3.  Following receipt of written submissions, the Commission will schedule a series of 
public and private consultations, at which many participants will be invited to make 
submissions. 

Any questions should be directed to Andrea Wright, Legal Counsel, at (613) 996-4741 or 
inquiry.admin@bellnet.ca. 

 

 


